
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 5:08:48 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 9:27 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
John Macintyre

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The elimination of the seasonal rate class is a very unfortunate and unwarranted step in the overall energy
management system in the Province.  It will heavily impact me as a low user who already is extremely careful about
our energy consumption and who manages our usage carefully--the estimate provided is that my bill will double
since i usually only use about 50 to 70 KwH per month.  The mitigation measures must be improved prior to this
application being approved.
Thanks
John Macintyre

-- Attachment --




